Culver Schools Office and Library Renovations

In the 2018 school year, Culver Schools are moving what is now the office to what used to be the library. The library is now where an old meeting room and a classroom used to be. The wall between them was torn down so that it could be bigger.

They are remodeling the old library to make it the new office area. Mr. Berndt, Mr. Zehner, Mrs. Trent, and Mrs. Havron get a new office. There is a seating and/or waiting area with new furniture. They are putting in a new entranceway in the exterior wall of the old library.

Before



Main office reception desk





After



New reception desk



